
PUBLIC 
NOTICE

QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY 
PUBLIC HOLIDAY

CLOSURES
Please note the following Council 
facilities will be closed for the Queen’s 
Birthday Public Holiday on Monday, 
October 2, 2017.

• Administration building
• Works depot 
• All Shire libraries 
• Cooktown Pool
The Laura waste transfer station will 
open as per normal hours, and kerbside 
wheelie bin collections scheduled for 
Monday will continue as normal. All 
facilities will reopen from Tuesday, 
October 3 as per normal hours. 
For further information contact Council 
on mail@cook.qld.gov.au or 4069 5444.


